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RobeÉ Byrne - Fwd: Letter from OEH regarding Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development Redfern
MPO6_101 and MP11_0093

From:
lo:
Date:
Subject:

Attachments:

Jane Flanagan

Robert Byrne

21291201212:20 PM

Fwd: Letter from OEH regarding Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development Redfern MP06_101 and
MP1l 0093
docl2-7537 Pemulwuy mixed use development, Redfern.pdf

>>> Leo Belinda <Belinda.Leo@environment.nsw,gov.au> 212912012 11:55 am >>>
Hi Jane,

Please find attached letter from the Office of Environment and Heritage regarding the Pemulwuy Mixed Use
Development at Redfern for your consideration. Please note that the original letter will be posted today.

Regards
Belinda

Belindo leo
Regionol Operotions Officer
Plonning ond Aboriginol Heritoge
Environmenl Protection Auihority
a 9995 6820 E 9995 69A0

lwork port-time. Mondoys ond Wednesdoys

Thls emall j-s intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential
and,/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete
it immediately.
Any vj-ews expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except
where the sender expressly and wlth authority states them to be the views of the
Office of Environment and Heritage, NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE BNVTRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMA]L

file://C:\Documents and Settings\byrner2\Local Settings\TempD(Pgrpwise\4F4E1803SYDNDOM2BRIDP... ll03l20l2



Office of
Environment
& Heritage

MrAlan Bright
Acting Director
Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
Department of Planning & lnfrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2OO1

Attention: Ms Jane Flanagan

Your refelence:

Our reference:
Contact:

MP06 0101 MODI &
MP11 0093
Doc1211537
Belinda Leo , 9995 6820

'l

Dear Mr Bright 
,

Exhibition of Environrnental Assessment for Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development Redfern

I refer to your letter dated 13 January 2012 seeking comments from the Office of Environment and Heritage
(OEH) regarding the exhiþition of EnvÍronmental Assessment for Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development,
Redfern under section 75H of the Environmental Planning andAssessment Act 1979.

OEH notes that the Environmental Assessment does not include assessment of the potential for
archaeological evidence to occur. There should be consideration given to the possibility that the large
portions of open space could include evidence of Aboriginal campsites. Such evidence would enhance the
tangible connection of Aboriginal peoples to this place and augment any interpretative approach to the
presence of Aboriginal people at The Block. There is also the possibility that Aboriginal objects (if they were
originally present across this area) may also be found in association with other archaeological features from
phases of early European construction (being contained in fill, trenches, under floors etc) which may have
survived within the proposed development area. lt is noted that OEH was not consulted for the original
concept plan stage and consequently wishes to flag this matter at this time.

lf you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Belinda Leo on (02) 9995 6820.

I Yours sincerelv

2 I FEB 2012

GISELLE HOWARD
Director, Metropolitan Branch
Environment Protection Authoritv

POBox668 Par¡amatta NSW 2124
Level 7,79 George Street Parramatta NSW
Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax (02) 9995 6900

ABN 30 B4l 387 271
www-environment. nsw. gov.au




